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A NEW NAME  
AND A NEW LOOK

We’re delighted to present the new branding for your pension scheme. Here, we 
explain what’s new and what’s staying the same, along with why these changes 
have been made. 

WHAT’S CHANGING?
•	 A new name for the Company  

On 9 September 2016, the Company name  
was changed from Selex ES Ltd to Leonardo 
MW Ltd.

•	 A new name for the Trustee 
On 28 December 2016, the name of the Trustee 
changed from Selex Pension Scheme (Trustee) 
Ltd to Leonardo Electronics Pension Scheme 
(Trustee) Ltd. 

•	 A new name for your Pension Scheme 
On 1 January 2017, the name of the Scheme  
was changed from Selex Pension Scheme to 
Leonardo Electronics Pension Scheme.

•	 A new website address 
The Scheme’s website can be found at:  
www.leonardoelectronicspensions.co.uk

•	 A new email address 
You can contact the Scheme using 
leonardoelectronicspensions@aonhewitt.com



WHAT’S STAYING THE SAME?
•	 Members’ benefits 

There are no changes to your benefits in the Scheme; this is a rebranding 
exercise to bring the Scheme name in line with the recent Company  
name change.

•	 The Principal Employer 
The Scheme’s Employer remains the same Company. It just has a new  
name and a number of other businesses in the Leonardo Group have been 
transferred into it. As part of the business reorganisation, Leonardo MW Ltd 
has taken over responsibility for all the Leonardo group UK pension schemes.

•	 The Trustee Board and PCC 
The individuals sitting on the Trustee Board and the Pensions Consultative 
Committee remain the same.

•	 The Scheme Administrator 
Aon Hewitt continues to be the Scheme Administrator, with the same 
administration team.

•	 The Scheme helpline: 0345 603 5660 
You can continue to use the same helpline number and the Aon Hewitt 
postal address.

WHY ARE THESE CHANGES BEING MADE? 
The Company wants to ensure that your pension scheme shares the new 
Leonardo corporate identity and that it reflects the new branding of the 
business, which is now one Leonardo company within the UK. 

HOW WILL IT AFFECT ME? 
You can expect to see Scheme forms, letters and other communication 
materials updated to carry the new Scheme name.

If you are a pensioner member, your pension payslip will show the new 
Scheme name and you will notice a change in the reference used on the 
payment into your bank account. 



GETTING IN TOUCH
DO I NEED TO DO ANYTHING?
Please keep a note of the new website address for the Scheme and the new 
member contact email address. The old addresses will only continue to work  
for a transitional period but you can start using the new website and email 
addresses straightaway. 

Otherwise, you don’t need to take any action.
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